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From: Diane Blanchard GRO 

Sent: Wed 30/09/2015 6:25:05 PM (UTC) 

To: Paula Vennellsl GRO 

Subject: FW: Draft letter to Baroness Neville-Rolfe 

Attachment: Letter to Baroness Neville-Rolfe - 30th September 2015.docx 

Hi Paula 

This is for your information only and was agreed with Jane this morning and sent to Tim for signing. 

My regards 
Di 

Diane Blanchard 
O 

PA to Chairman & Alwen Lyons, Company Secretary 

Finsbury Dials 

20 Finsbury Street 

London 

EC2Y 9AQ 

From: Diane Blanchard 
Sent: 30 September 2015 16:46 
To: Jane MacLeod; Alwen Lyons; Patrick Bourke; Mark R Davies; Rodric Williams 
Subject: FW: Draft letter to Baroness Neville-Rolfe 

Dear all 

For your information, I will get this posted out to Tim today 

Kind regards 
Di 

•a 
Diane Blanchard 
PA to Chairman & Alwen Lyons, Company Secretary 

Finsbury Dials 

20 Finsbury  Street 

London 

EC2Y 9AQ 

G RO 

From: Tim Parker 
Sent: 30 September 2015 16:12 
To: Diane Blanchard 
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Subject: Re: Draft letter to Baroness Neville-Rolfe 

This is fine, but I am not in the UK at the moment. Please send to my home and I will sign and send on 
Sunday 

Best 

Tim 

Tim Parker 

Chairman 
National Trust 

20, Grosvenor Gardens.____ ___ London S W 1 W ODH 
c_h-tim_parker GRO----------------._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._. 

Chairman 
Samsonite International SA 

Westerring 17, B-9700 Oudenaarde, Belgium 
tim.parker GRO 

The National Trust is a registered charity no. 205846. Our registered office is Heelis, Kemble Drive, Swindon, 
Wiltshire SN2 2NA. The views expressed in this email are personal and may not necessarily reflect those of 
the National Trust unless explicitly stated otherwise. This email and any files transmitted with it are 
confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have 
received this email in error, please notify me immediately. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, 
you should not copy it for any purpose, or disclose its contents to any other person. Senders and recipients of 
email should be aware that, under the Data Protection Act 1998, the contents may have to be disclosed. This 
email has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security System. For more information please 
visit http://www.messag_elabs.com/email. However the National Trust cannot accept liability for viruses that 
may be in this email and we recommend that you check all emails with an appropriate virus scanner. 
On 30 Sep 2015, at 14:08, Diane Blanchard I GRO .wrote: 

Hi Tim 
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As discussed yesterday, please see attached draft response to the Baroness. 

Can you please let me know if you are happy with the content and I will get this printed off 
on our letterhead - are you still in London so I can meet up with you to sign personally? 
Just conscious that you are away next week. 

Jane has asked me to let you know that we will be back to you before the end of the week 
with a draft scope and a recommendation as to QCs. 

Many thanks 
Di 

Diane Blanchard 
PA to Chairman & Alwen Lyons, Company Secretary 

Finsbury Dials 

20 Finsbury Street 

London 

EC2Y 9AQ 

LGRO 

<Draft letter to Baroness Neville-Rolfe - 30th September 2015.docx> 


